
From: Fortune, Hazlyn 
Sent: 6/11/2014 2:26:34 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: PG&E Event April 16th 

Dear Mr. Dietz, 

I am writing to let you know that I did not participate in the buffet breakfast, luncheon or 
snacks for the event on April 16th. 

Hazlyn 

Hazlyn Fortune, Supervisor - Demand Side Residential Programs - Energy Division - California 
Public Utilities Commission - (415) 703-2317 - hcf@cpuc.ca.gov 
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